

News from Mrs. Jones

Evergreen Elementary School

520 West River Street * Cave Junction *
Oregon * 97523
Phone: 541-592-3136 Fax: 541-592-3186
www.threerivers.k12.or.us

Jenny Jones, Principal
Erica Lundberg, Office Manager
Tammie Middel, Secretary
Chelsea Bruner, Office Clerk
Emily Gee-Clark, Title 1 Coordinator

Dear Evergreen Families-

The staff at Evergreen would like to give a warm welcome back to our students. Starting off the first day of the month with student footsteps back in our halls is now making February my favorite month. Students proved their resiliency by quickly getting to work and showing that they remembered their routines and our expectations. I am very thankful for this opportunity. February celebrates Black History Month, Valentine's Day, and Presidents' Day. Please note there is no school on Monday, February 15th in observance of Presidents' Day.

Sincerely, Jenny Jones Principal

Silliness from the Desk of Mrs. Jones

"What did the stamp say to the envelope on Valentine's Day?"



"I'm stuck on you!"

IMMUNIZATIONS



The immunization exclusion date for non compliant students is Wednesday, February 17th

You must provide documentation of the updated shot record or exemption module completion form prior to this date. If you do not, your student will be excluded from school until one of those forms are obtained.

FEBRUARY 2021						
SUN	MON	TUE	WED	THU	FRI	SAT
11.5	1	2	3	4	5	6
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
28						





Feb 15th - Presidents Day/No

school

Feb 17th - Exclusion day for immunizations

Stay up to date on happenings and schedules at Evergreen by checking out our website:

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev

- If your child needs to take medication at school, please make sure you stop by the office to fill out the appropriate paperwork. This includes any over the counter items like cough drops, antibacterial ointment (Neosporin) etc.
- School starts at 7:15 Monday-Thursday.
 Kids are encouraged to arrive closer to
 7:00AM but not before, to grab breakfast to eat in their classroom before the bell rings.
- If you have any questions, complaints etc. regarding the bus company, please call them directly at 541-476-7733.
- Please remind your child to check in at the office and get a Tardy slip if they are late.
- You can always email your students teachers using their first name.last name@threerivers.k12.or.us
- Did you move or get a new phone?
 Please make sure you let us know here in the office.
- Please remember to send a note with your student if there are any after school plan changes.

Child Find for Special Education

Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA), requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests assistance with the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the District's schools.

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District Special Education Department at 541-862-3111 x 5202.